
    Immaculate Conception Church 
Palmer Road 

Our Lady of Assumption Mission 
Miminegash 

Bulletin from June 5-12, 2016 
 

Pastor: Père Albin Arsenault 
Email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
         Bulletin: Jean Willcock 

         Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
         Custodian: Billy Myers 
  

              Sunday Collection:  

 

     May 29, 2016:               $2,095.00 

     Second Collection:           $312.50 

        Thank you for your generosity                                                                                                                   

 

          
         
 

    10
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

    …Then he came forward and touched the 

pallet, and the bearers stood still. And Jesus said, 

“Young man, I say to you, rise!” The dead man 

sat up and began to speak, and Jesus gave him to 

his mother. 

                                         

                                        The Gospel of Luke  
                                                     

Quotes from Pope Francis’ Encyclical                     
.             “Misericordiae Vultus”  

              “The Face of Mercy” 
       Pope Francis, for the Year of Mercy: 
 
   “Mercy is not opposed to justice but rather 
expresses God’s way of reaching out to the sinner, 
offering him a new chance to look at himself, convert 
and believe.” (MV #21)   
 

 

             News  
 

Clergy Changes: Bishop Grecco has made the 

following clergy appointments which will take effect 

on Thursday, June 16:  Father George Gilliland, 

chaplain at QEH, to retirement.  Father Lyndon 

Hogan, presently on sabbatical, appointed Chaplain of 

the Queen Elizabeth Hospital. Father Benedict 

Paulraj, O. Praem, presently administrator of Holy 

Family Pastoral Unit, appointed Pastor of Holy 

Family.  
 

Graduation Mass: Parents of students graduating 

from Westisle High School please contact Kathy 

Laming at 902-882-2583, regarding the graduation 

mass. Thank you. 
 

HUSH: A Liberating Conversation about 

Abortion and Women's Health: Saturday, June 11 

at 6:30pm at Calvary Church, 9 Capital Dr., 

Charlottetown. All are welcome to the first Island 

screening of HUSH, a pro-information documentary 

about the effects of abortion on women's health, and 

insights into the abortion industry. Admission by 

donation. 
 

 

Antigonish Mass for Shut-ins: For the past 53 years, 

the Diocese of Antigonish has broadcast Sunday Mass 

for shut-ins throughout Atlantic Canada.  To help 

continue this worthwhile service, personal donations 

are being requested.  These donations can be directed 

to the Chancery Office, Diocese of Antigonish, P.O. 

Box 1330, Antigonish, NS  B2G 2L7.  Your support 

is sincerely appreciated. 
 

 

 

 

          Reminder  
 

Catholic Girls Retreat Camp:  This Is Living 

(Camp Chiara Luce), July 29 - 31, for girls aged 10 – 

15, at Camp Kolbe, Bayside P.E.I.  Contact Emilie 

Montgomery for details and registration at 

campchiaraluce@gmail.com 
 

 

Cursillo Annual General Meeting: The annual 

meeting will be held at 2:30 pm on Sunday, June 12 

at St. Paul’s Church, Summerside. Hoping all 

Cursillistas can attend!            
 

 

Pilgrimage to Medjugorje:  (Sept 30-Oct 10) 11-day 

Pilgrimage, cost is $2035. (+ airport taxes, security, 

fuel surcharges $675) includes airfare from 

Moncton/Halifax, transfers, accommodations, daily 

breakfast & dinner, and the services of a professional 

local guide. SAVE $250! Pay in Full by May 27. 

Limited to first 5 pilgrims only. Info: Hector & Cécile 

Caissie (506) 857-2295 or hectorcaissie@hotmail.ca 
 

 

Birthright PEI: Birthright PEI is presently seeking 

volunteers to help in our office and with fundraising. 

Training is provided. The office is at Room 301, 200 

Richmond St., Charlottetown, PE C1A1J2. Phone 

902-628-6028 or Mary MacLean, director, at 902-

569-4308. 
 

 

Facing the threat of physician-assisted suicide:  As 

our country faces the moral and social threat of 

physician-assisted suicide, you are invited to call 

upon federal, provincial and territorial legislators to 

defend and protect the lives of all, to renew efforts to 

guarantee accessible home care and palliative care, 

and to protect the conscience rights of healthcare 

providers and agencies refusing to be part of 

euthanasia and assisted suicide. To share your 

concerns with your legislators, visit 

http://www.canadiansforconscience.ca/. 
 

 

Proud of Our Christian Heritage: Donations are 

still being accepted to the Building/Paint Fund – 

Proud of Our Christian Heritages – and the names 

will be placed in the Memorial Book in the church.  
 

 
 
 
 

 

Thank you for your donation     

 Palmer Rd Church Repair Fund Donations  

 

      Proud of our Christian Heritage  

    Donations to May 29:              $36,548.00  

     Grand Total:                           $36,598.00   

 

                      Thank You!   
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                       MASS INTENTIONS  
 

Monday:          06/06                                 10:00 a.m. 
Ethel Kelly by Joanne Keefe 
Tuesday:          07/06                                   9:00 a.m. 
Chad Chaisson by Mom & Dad 
Wednesday:     08/06                                  9:00 a.m.  
Thomas & Theresa Wedge & deceased family 
members by Betty (Wedge) Shephard & family 
Thursday:           09/06                                7:00 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass: Herby Thibodeau, Ray Handrahan 

Friday:                 10/06       No Mass         9:00 a.m.   
       

     11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
                June 12th, 2016                                          
 

Saturday:            11/06                              7:00 p.m.     
For the People 
Sunday:               12/06                            
                                                                  (M) 9:00 a.m. 
Janie Murphy by Ronnie & Dorothy Butler 
                                                               (PR) 11:00 a.m. 
Joseph (Joe Paul) Gaudet by Roy & Helen McKenna 
 

 

BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 

Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  

email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled 
when there is a funeral, but please remember that 
anyone can attend the funeral of a brother or sister 
in Christ.  The Mass Intention scheduled for that day  
will then be offered at a later date. 
 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for 
June  2016 
 

Universal: Human Solidarity-That the aged, 

marginalized, and those who have no one may find -

even within the huge cities of the world -opportunities 

for encounter and solidarity. 
 

Evangelization: Seminarians and Novices-That 

seminarians and men and women entering religious 

life may have mentors who live the joy of the Gospel 

and prepare them wisely for their mission. 
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